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Communications

August 4, 2010

Washington' Utilities and
Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

- Subject: CONTRACT NO. 1412 ICB
Ref. Docket UT-031039

Per the request of the Commission’s staff, the Company has made a revision to page 2 of the
contract amendment filed under this advice letter number. The first sentence under the heading
“Notes” in section 5 has been removed. The Staff noted that such a provision was not in prior
contract documents for this matter. That revised page is enclosed. Please substitute it for the
previously filed page 2.

Please call me at 425-261-5006 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

);

Richard E. Potter
Manager - Government Relations

. Enclosure



